
DIAMOND SCHOOL 
GRADE THREE 

TYNEHEAD PARK FIELD TRIP 
 

On Friday, May 11th, 2018, the Grade Three class will be going on a field trip to Tynehead Park – Serpentine 
Hollow in Surrey.  The students will participate in a program called Ecosystem Safari  
 
The cost of the program will be $7.00 per student.  Uniform dress code will not be required on this day, and 
students should dress appropriately for the weather (i.e. rainproof jacket, hat and gloves), as this field trip 
takes place rain or shine.  Please send along a pair of boots or some form of waterproof footwear in a plastic 
bag so that students may change back into their shoes for the car ride home.  We will be leaving the school at 
11:30 a.m. for the field trip and returning at approximately 3:00 p.m. 
 
As we will need parent volunteers to drive and supervise on this field trip, please indicate on the permission 
form if you are able to join us. 
 
Please complete the attached permission form below and return it to the school, along with the field trip fee, 
by Thursday, May 3rd. If you have any questions about this field trip, please contact Kim at the school. 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please cut here and return bottom portion to school no later than Thursday, May 3rd, 2018. 
 

GRADE THREE 
TYNEHEAD PARK FIELD TRIP 

PERMISSION FORM 

 
I, _________________________________________, hereby give my permission for my child,  
                 (Please print parent/guardian name above.) 

 
__________________________________________, to go with Diamond School to Tynehead Park on 
                      (Please print student name above.)                           Friday, May 11th, 2018. 

 
I understand that transportation is by volunteer drivers. 
 
 

            , 2018 
Parent/Guardian’s Signature     Date 
 

_____ Yes, I have enclosed the $7.00 fee. 
 

_____ Yes, I am available to drive/supervise for this field trip.   

My vehicle has seat belts to accommodate _____ students in booster seats. (Please note that booster 
seats are mandatory for children under 4’9”or the age of 9.)  
 

_____ Yes, I will be sending in a booster seat for my child. 
 
I also certify that I have a valid B.C. driver’s license and adequate liability insurance coverage. 
 
 

            , 2018 
Signature of Volunteer Driver     Date 


